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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or Applications Engineering at 
1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com. Thank you for your continued support of LEMO products! 

 

Written by                        LEMO SA    8/1/16     #167

NEW PACKAGING COMING!!! 

This is to advise you that the following part numbers (as of now) will be delivered unassembled in sealed 

plastic packaging containing the components necessary to build each unit ordered.  

The top level part number, along with the lot number will be labeled on the packaging.  

 PCA.00.250.NTLC31 

 PCS.01.250.DLLE31 

 PHG.1B.306.CLLD62 

 

 


